
Dear MEMS Families,

Holiday time is a time of joy and giving for many. For some families, this time of

year can be very stressful. We invite you to join us in helping to make this holiday

season a bit brighter, by participating in our Amazon gift card drive that will

directly benefit local families in need. Target, Kohls, or Walmart gift cards will

also be happily accepted. No amount is too small!

**Please note: eGift Cards CANNOT BE ACCEPTED**

The deadline to give is December 11th. Once you have purchased your gift

card(s), you can send them into school with your child in an envelope that says:

Attention: School Counselor. If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Waller,

Mrs. LaMela, or Ms. Marietta.

We thank you in advance for your support in making this gift card drive a success.

We wish you and your family a HAPPY and HEALTHY holiday season!

THIS EVENT IS NOT SPONSORED BY THE BOARD OF EDUCATION OR THE
DISTRICT. THE ACTIONS, STATEMENTS AND OPINIONS ARE THOSE OF THE
INDIVIDUAL ORGANIZERS AND NOT OF THE DISTRICT, BOARD OF EDUCATION
OR ADMINISTRATION.


